
                                                                                                May 19, 2020 

23 Mill Street, Bolton, ON L7E 1C1                                                                                                Established 1986 

COVID-19 Business Recovery – Collaboration in Crisis 

Dear Mayor Thompson and Caledon Town Council, 

As you are aware, micro, small, medium, non-profit and charitable sector businesses 
are the engine that drives Canada’s economy. At this time, what is important is how we 
are all going to work together to restore a vibrant economic environment in all sectors of 
our community. 

The Caledon Chamber of Commerce is a grassroots business organization, established 
by the business community for the business community. At this time, we have an 
opportunity to collaborate, show leadership, inspire our community and get on a 
harmonious track for the betterment of our businesses.   

The Caledon Chamber of Commerce remains committed to a change in relationship 
with the Town of Caledon. We continue to believe that a united community has the 
strength to face and overcome the challenges we have faced and will likely continue to 
face in this new business climate. 

We are hoping the Town of Caledon council will be willing to start working together and 
accessing the nationwide support of a chamber network with your local Chamber of 
Commerce. We look forward to collaborating with you and working together to support 
our local businesses.  

We look forward to hearing back from you soon. It is our hope that we can establish a 
time to meet before the end of this month to continue this dialogue and establish a 
positive working relationship moving forward.  

Sincerely, 

Warren Darnley 
Caledon Chamber of Commerce 

PS  Attached please find a copy of our prepared 2019 Financial Statement 












